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I am contacting you to support the proposal for the new Lidl store in  Salendine Nook. I
am in favour of good competition as I feel it will benefit me as a prospective customer. It
will also provide more jobs in the local area and in the current times this can only be seen
as positive. I shall still use Sainsbury's as I still use other local competitors. 

 




